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THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL P y M

26 March 196L

Dr. Raymond W. Barratt

Department of Biological Sciences
Dartmouth College

Hanover, New Hampshire 03755

Dear Ray:

The stock you ask about (F.G.S.C. #313) was obtained after
only one cross to a St. Lawrence wild type. For as complete
information as I have I'm also sending the accompanying pedigree,
since further back in its ancestory there may have been crosses
involving St. Lawrence strains again. al-2 arg-6 23 a, the
immediate parent of F.G.S.C. #313, was not compatible with St.

(- Lawrence wild type; and if I'm not mistaken this is the stock
you carry as F.G.S.C. #272 - although only Dave will know for
sure if that is so.

We are indeed looking forward to the summer at Stanford.
Is there any chance we'll see you there?

Best regards,
7\

FEdward G. Barry



